
Town of Medary – Special Board Meeting 

Tuesday, August 19, 2013 

 

 

Special Town of Medary Board Meeting was called to order by 

Linda Seidel and 2
nd

 by Mike Weibel @ 5:00 pm, All Ayes. 

 

Members in attendance, Bob Keil, Mike Weibel and Linda Seidel 

 

The Board reviewed the driveway located on Hanks Peak Road, lot 

#22.  The owners provided a copy of the Erosion Control Permit 

and a contour map of the driveway layout.  Motion by Linda Seidel 

to approve the driveway, 2
nd

 by Mike Weibel, with the condition 

the home owners contact Chief Dominick, Onalaska Fire Dept. and 

Town of Medary Inspector Marv Horman.  All Ayes. 

 

The Board proceeded on a Town of Medary road tour to inspect 

the need for tree trimming, providing safety and access on the town 

roads.  Identified need for tree trimming, as attached. 

 

Mike Weibel moved to adjourn the Special Board Meeting on 

August 19, 2013, Bob Keil 2
nd

 at 6:30 pm 

All Ayes. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Linda Seidel 


